ROBERT SUNSHINE
ATTORNEY AT LAW
MAJESTIC BUILDING

DENVER,COLORADDO

TELEPHONE MAIN 3-5|104

March 31, 1958

0il Commission
State Capitol Building
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Nutter
Re: Columbine 0il Co.
Dear Mr. Nutter:

I enclose herewith a copy of a letter forwarding to the State
Corporation Commission Articles of Incorporation and Statement of
Foreign Corporation of Columbine 0il Co.

I believe that these documentg are all that are necessary

to qualify the above company as a f eign corporation in the State of
New Mexico.

RS:mr
Enclosure




